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the most crying abuse of the age. It is well to have the story
told afresh and so well.

W. J. MCGLOTHLIN.

Le Culte des saints Musulmans dans l'Afrique du N'Ord et plus
spicialement an Maroc. Par Edward 'Montet, Proreaseur a la
Faculte de Theologie. Avec 10 Illustrations. Memoire publte il.
l'Qecasiondu Jub!ile die l'Universite. 1559-1909. GeneVie ,

-Swisse. 1909. Pages 86.

This beautiful booklet is Professor Moulet's contribution to
the celebration of the four hundredth anniversary of the Uni
versity of Geneva. The pictures and the descriptions Qf Mo
hammedan worship in North Africa are very interesting and
suggestive.

A. T. RoBERTSON.

The Old Egyptian Faith. By Edward NavUle, Hon. D.C.L., LL.D.,
Ph.D., Litt. D., Hon. F. So A., Correspondent of the Institute
of France; Foretgn Member (}f the Hungarian Academy of
ScIence; Fellow of King's College, London; Professor of Egy,pt
ology at the University of Geneva. Translated -by Colin
Oamt>bel1, M.A., D.D., Minister of Dundee Parish. Author of
"T,he Gardner'a Tom1b at Thebes", "Two T,heban Queens",
"Critical StudIes in 81. Luke's Gospel", "The Frist Tihree Gos
,pels In Greek", etc. New York. 1909. G. P.Putman's Sons.
Vol. XXX in the "Crown Theologtcal Library. Pages xx+321.

This volume is one of popular lectures, but is still scientific
and aims to be accurate. Of course no one can be sure of all
his facts in dealing with religion among the ancients. Profes
50r Naville is one of the foremost guides in the interpretation
of the life of ancient Egypt. No religion of the ancient world
was more spiritual or more fascinating than that of the Egyp
tianaand the main features of that religion are here presented
in charming style and illustrated with numerous photographic
reproductions. Nothing better could be found for the average
reader who would acquaint himself with the religiouslife when
that life was at its richest in ancient times.

W. O. CARVER.
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